U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
to Conduct Public Meetings on its Environmental Review
of a Proposed Uranium Enrichment Facility

The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission is hosting public meetings in the afternoon and
evening on Tuesday, May 19 at the Warwick Center at the University of North Carolina at
Wilmington in Wilmington, North Carolina. Each meeting will cover the same information. The
purpose of the meetings is for the NRC staff to receive public comments on topics it should

= address in its environmental review of a uranium enrichment facility that General Electric-Hitachi
* has proposed to build north of Wilmington. Interested members of the public are encouraged to
attend and provide comments.

The NRC will host an open house for one hour prior to each meeting. The first open house
begins at noon and the meeting starts at 1 p.m. The second open house begins at 6 p.m. and
the meeting starts at 7 p.m.

For more information, call Antoinette Walker-Smith at 1-800-368-5642, Extension 6390, or visit
www.nrc.gov and click on “Public Meetings and Involvement.” ’




